
 

 

October 11, 2024 

Dear Colleague, 

We wish to invite you, your students, and their family members, to our Fall Lecture Demonstration 
Show. This event is hosted by the UNM Department of Physics and Astronomy, and will take place on 
Saturday, November 2, 2024, in Regener Hall room 103, at 11:00 am.  For about an hour, 
undergraduates from the Society of Physics Students and some of our faculty will demonstrate a 
“rocket” car, apparently magical effects of electric and magnetic fields, the enormous power of 
atmospheric pressure, “visible” sound waves, and more!   

Attached to this email is a flier to distribute to your students.  Free parking is available on the main 
campus near Regener Hall in the “B/P” lot on the NW quadrant of the intersection of University and 
Central.  A map of the building location and parking for zone “B/P” is noted in the enclosed fliers.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or our demonstration supervisor, Hatem Babaa 
(hbabaa@unm.edu). 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

James L. Thomas 
Associate Chair for Undergraduate Studies 
Physics and Astronomy, UNM 
jthomas@unm.edu 
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